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NOTICE FOR I SEMESTER STUDENTS

All I semester students are hereby informed that the examination portal is open again. In case
you have not filled up the examination form, please do so. I am also informed by the Dean
(Exam) that there will be a mock exam tomorrow afternoon. Please take it to understand the
procedure.
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